
 

 

2025 Belvedere Family Community Council Election Ballot - Now Open for Voting 
 
Justin Okamoto 
May 11, 2025 
 

 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

We are pleased to announce that the 2025 Council Election Ballot is now available. This year's election 

will determine the individuals who will serve in the following leadership roles: Council Chair, Vice-

Chair, Secretary, and Treasurer. Each member of the Belvedere Family Community is invited to cast one 

vote per position. 

 

Voting Period: 

 

Opens: Sunday, May 11 

 

Closes: Friday, May 16 at 11:59 PM 

 

You may access the ballot at the following link: 

docs.google,com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeG2WtWtPFaeDNqN0n1rfSLoqWpqnd4gbJnRYh2Xy3slIsRlw/vi

ewform 

 

We kindly ask all members to take a moment to review the ballot and participate in this important 

process. 

 

Thank you for your continued engagement and commitment to the Belvedere Family Community! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

On behalf of the BFC Election Committee 

 

Belvedere Family Community 

723 S Broadway 

Tarrytown, NY, 10591 

info@ belvederefamily,com 


